From

Principal Secretary to Govt. Haryana,
School Education Department.

Secretary,
Board of School Education Haryana,

Bhiwani.

To

Memo No. 15/4-2017 Co-I (2) o
Dated, Panchkula, the 2 )~-% —23

Subject: - Regarding HTET Exam-2024.

ok _h_*

In reference to your letter No. 112/Educ. Dated 11.04.2025 on the

subject cited above.
I have been directed to inform you that the State Government has

approved your proposal to conduct the HTET Examination-2024 of various level
on 26.07.2025 (Saturday) and 27.07.2025 (Sunday).
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Superintendent Co-ordination
Jor Principal Secretary to Govt. Haryana
School Education Department
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